
“I had an extremely enriching and rewarding experience 
volunteering at Music Broth. It was wonderful to contribute
my time to a cause very important to me - music access - 
and to become a part of the incredibly welcoming and 
supportive Music Broth community. My time there was 
also a great opportunity to develop and hone my skills - 
the team really want volunteering to be an opportunity to 
grow! If I was still living in Glasgow I would definitely still 
be volunteering there, and I would recommend the 
experience to anybody who is passionate about music 
accessibility.”


